lmmanuel Christian Reformed Church
April 4, 2021
WELCOME TO IMMANUEL!
We’re glad that you joined us, and we pray that you will encounter God through prayer, worship, and his word.
9:30AM

Easter Sunday

Pastor Jake Porter
Mark 16
Offerings:  General Fund & Building Fund
No evening worship at Immanuel.
NURSERY
Today:
Denise Hoekwater, Austin Kooienga,
Tracy & Alyssa Ridder

Next Sunday:
Mary Jane, Grace, Sara Geers,




Paige Mokma

No Children’s Worship April 4 & 11.
NEXT SUNDAY – APRIL 11, 2021
9:30AM

Gibby Nieuwenhuis
Offerings:  General Fund & Level 3 Tuition Assistance
5:30PM

Hymn Sing
Offering:  Love INC

THANKSGIVING
A very sincere “thank you” to everyone who sent me cards and comments for my 90th Birthday!  It was truly a great blessing for me.

Ruth Roon

PRAYER REQUESTS

We extend our sympathy to the family of Margaret Teune who passed away on March 31.  A memorial service will be held at Immanuel on April 5 at 1PM.  May the Lord comfort and uphold the family at this time.
Bob Boehm (District #9) will have heart catheterization on April 5.  If stents are required, they will be inserted then.  Pray for guidance for the doctors & a good recovery for Bob.
Michelle Butterworth (District #2) - chemotherapy
Pat Duimstra (District #5) – Heritage Nursing Home, Zeeland







  No visitors are allowed
Laurie Kooienga (District #8) – stem cell transplant recovery

Sharon Ondersma (District #4) – M.S.

Pete Van Rijs (District #7) – durable cancer remission

Homebound:  Hazel Coy, Evelyn Vander Kooi, Kay Alsum
Staff:  Rachael Taylor, Minister of Visitation
Missionaries:  Michele Vande Steeg, Spain
Young Adults:  Nic Van Rijs, Corinne Vander Veen,
     Nathan Vandermeer
Military:  Major Ron Thenn – Army (Hawaii)
CHURCH ANNOUNCEMENTS
Volunteer Opportunity

Are you interested in helping Immanuel members share their love for Christ with their families, neighbors and co-workers?

Are you interested in helping Immanuel members become more involved with the work of our missionaries around the world?

Then come join us on the Mission/Outreach Committee!  We are looking for 2-3 new members to join us starting in July.

Contact Kendall Ymker (616) 813-0109 for more information.

Deacons Spring Burger Hop – RSVP by April 12
Please join us on Tuesday, May 18, for our Spring Burger Hop! Since we are not able to have our annual Spring Seniors Dinner indoors, the deacons are planning a “Burger Hop” similar to the “Soup and Pie Drive By”.

If you or your spouse is over the age of 60, and would like some good grilled food, please contact Chris Van Solkema or Phyllis Wigger by April 12, so we can order the correct amount.
On the menu:  burgers, potato salad, coleslaw, condiments and a yummy sweet treat to finish it off.  It will be ready for you to pick up under the canopy/overhang from 5:30-6:30pm.
Deliveries will be available if arrangements made in advance.

FINANCIAL UPDATES

March 28, 2021

General Fund

$4,605
Short-Term Missions
     326

Gifts of Hope



50
General Fund Year-to-Date
Received
      
$465,971
Budget Goal

  495,537
Over (Under)

   (29,566)

Budget received – 94%

Fiscal year – July 1, 2020 – June 30, 2021

To fulfill our 2020/21 General Fund budget, 

an average weekly offering of $12,706 is necessary.

Please tithe in faith and as your response to God’s blessings.

Contributions to Immanuel can be made in these ways:
· Weekly offerings during our worship service
· Mail a check to the church address
· Auto-giving through your bank
April Corners Offering - GEMS

In the month of April, the Corners Offering will be for GEMS in support of a student that we sponsor at The Esther School in Zambia.  We normally hold a fundraiser dinner in February to raise these funds, but unfortunately due to Covid restrictions, we were not able to have our dinner.
Our girls have been working to raise money on their own as well by doing chores, returning pop cans, and helping others, but it is not enough to cover the sponsorship for the year.  Will you please consider helping us support our student in Zambia? Thank you!
REQUESTED ANNOUNCEMENTS
A Scrap Metal Drive will be held on Friday and Saturday, April 30 & May 1 to benefit the Christian education foundations of Hudsonville Christian and Unity Christian schools.  The drive will be held at 5790 Balsam Dr. in Hudsonville (across from Hudsonville Lanes), from 12-8PM on Friday, and 8AM-2PM on Saturday.  Call Alden Jelsema (813.5972) if you can help, or if you have questions.  Pickup of scrap is possible if there is enough tonnage. 
LOVE & LEAN WALK FOR MENTAL HEALTH
Nearly every one of us is affected by mental health in some way.  Maybe you know someone who is taking medication, seeing a counselor or has even taken their own life as a result of a mental illness. Maybe you are struggling yourself.
Join us at the Love & Lean Walk for Mental Health at the Zeeland East Soccer Field (9900 Riley Street) on Saturday, April 24, open house style from 9–11AM.  Drive through different stations and then exit to leave, or park to participate in the walk and other activities.
The walk was inspired by the loss of Zach Kroll, a sophomore at Zeeland East, who silently suffered from depression and died by suicide in 2015.  Zach’s family has connected with many others who have been affected by mental illness.  Together, they desire to make a positive impact in this community.  Your support will help to expand mental health education and suicide prevention programs in our schools, churches and workplaces in Ottawa County through The Mental Health Foundation of West Michigan. 
Register or donate at:  secure.frontstream.com/love-lean-walk-2021.[image: image1.png]



